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Senate Environment & Natural Resources Committee,

I have just received the first “whiff” of this new cap-and-trade bill.  My first reaction would be
to ask you to remember that we have already rejected this bill in the last session and
NOBODY wants this bill except a minority that is screaming for control.

What I can see of the little that is out there is that this is another agenda driven bill.  It is the
Democrat Party bill – not the people of Oregon.  Looks like it is going to punish those who
need to use natural gas, propane and pretty much every fossil fuel out there.

Im asking that you would represent Oregon families, small businesses, farming and hospitals
who all need these fuels.  I hear some of the arguments that all of these are being protected,
but whenever we start to control something that should be allowed free trade – everybody will
be punished.

I am a small business owner, landlord and native Oregonian.  I am tired of the Super-Majority
shoving down the agenda to us. 

Please respect the will of the people – we do not want carbon tax or cap and trade bill.  This
bill will only cause price increases, more governmental control, less liberty and of course –
BIGGER Government.  Just to say “no” to all of these!

Respectfully,

Jeff Hamel
PMS Instrument Company
1725 Geary Street SE
Albany, Oregon 97322 – USA
T. 541-704-2299


